

## REVISION 1-READING & WRITING: UNIT 2,3

- I. Look and read. Choose the correct words and write them on the line. There is one example.



~~an eggplant~~



a forest



a tomato



a cell phone



a radio



scales

0. It's a vegetable. It's long and purple. It's good for you.

...an eggplant...

1. It's red and round. We can make spaghetti sauce with it.

.....

2. People use it to listen to music, weather or news. It doesn't have screen and you can't see anything on it.

.....

3. This place has got a lot of trees and animals.

.....

4. It's long and small. People use it to call, talk or send messages to friends.

.....

5. It covers body of chameleons, snakes or fish.

.....

- II. Look and read. Write Yes or No. There is one example.

Hi Anne,

My name is Bella. Last summer, I was on holiday on an island. It's was hot and sunny. It's really beautiful. I was with my parents and my young brother. We were at the beach. The water was warm, so my brothers and I could swim for two hours. We were in the forest. There were a lot of tall trees here. There were a lot of chameleons and snakes here. They were beautiful and colorful. My brother saw a bear running in the forest. It was brown and big. We had a great time here.

How about your holiday, Anne? Can you tell me about your holiday?

Love,

0. Her name is Bella.

..... Yes.....

1. Last summer, I was on holiday in a forest. ....
2. The weather is cold and rainy. ....
3. Bella and her brother could swim on the beach at 2 o'clock. ....
4. Her parents were in the forest with Bella and her brother. ....
5. There were a lot of snakes, chameleons and a bear in the forest. ....

**III. Read the text and choose the correct answer. There is one example.**

|                                                         |                                                                                                                                                   |
|---------------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 0. What is your favorite food?                          | <p>A. I was at the beach.</p> <p>B. I like using laptop.</p> <p>C. I like sausages.</p>                                                           |
| 1. How many bags of potatoes do you need for the party? | <p>A. I have a lot of tomatoes.</p> <p>B. I often use the potatoes.</p> <p>C. I need fours bags of potatoes.</p>                                  |
| 2. How much lemonade is there in the fridge?            | <p>A. There isn't any lemonade in the fridge.</p> <p>B. There aren't any lemonade in the fridge.</p> <p>C. I like to drink a can of lemonade.</p> |
| 3. Where were you yesterday?                            | <p>A. Yes, I was.</p> <p>B. I was in the mountain with my parents.</p> <p>C. I have a lot of peas in the fridge.</p>                              |
| 4. Were your parents with you yesterday?                | <p>A. Yes, they liked it.</p> <p>B. No, I was on the lake.</p> <p>C. Yes, they were.</p>                                                          |
| 5. Were the chameleons on the branch?                   | <p>A. Yes, it was.</p> <p>B. Yes, they were.</p> <p>C. Yes, they were black and white.</p>                                                        |

**IV. Read and choose the correct words. There is one example.**



island



mountain



snake



forest



valley



bottles of water



chameleon



duck



penguin

Last week, my family was on a holiday on a big (0).....*island*..... In the mornings, we were excited to swim in the sea. One day, we were happy to sail up the river to a big forest where we could see a lot of tall trees and animals. There was a long, black (1)..... under the leaves of some big plants. There was an interesting (2)..... It was like a lizard but it could change skin color. My sister could see something like a swan, but when she came near, it wasn't. It was only a (3)..... My dad took a lot of great photos of a wonderful (4)..... nearby. It was in between two mountains. It was the best day of our holiday!

**Choose the best name for the story.**

A trip to a forest

A trip to a beach

A trip to a lake

V. Look, read and choose the correct answer. There is one example.



**Complete the sentences.**

0. Where were they yesterday? -> They were near the river.
1. There were a turtle and a \_\_\_\_\_ on the river.
2. There was a basket of \_\_\_\_\_ on the blanket.

**Answer the questions**

3. How many animals were there?
- A There were three animals.
- B There were two animals.
- C There are three animals.
4. Were brother and sister under the tree?
- A Yes, they are.      B No, they weren't.      C Yes, they were.

**Make two sentences to describe the pictures.**

5. ....
6. ....

\*\*\*THE END\*\*\*